
                     STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR MAKING 
 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (VARIOUS ROADS, POTTERS BAR) 
(PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2015 

 

 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (ELMFIELD ROAD, OAKROYD AVENUE, 
KINGSLAND AND OAKROYD CLOSE POTTERS BAR) (RESTRICTION OF WAITING) 

ORDER 2015 
 
 

Hertsmere Borough Council has made the above orders to introduce unrestricted parking 
places in Baker Street, Daleside Drive, Elmroyd Avenue, Heather Way, Mutton Lane and to 
introduce limited waiting restrictions in Elmfield Road and Oakroyd Avenue which will operate 
Mondays to Fridays 8am to 5:30pm. 
 
The proposals which has lead to the making of the above orders resulted from a recent 
review of Controlled parking zone M. Restricted Parking areas identified to be underused or 
excessive has been altered to allow all members of the public to use as parking spaces. 
Waiting restrictions are to be installed in parts of Elmfield Road and Oakroyd Avenue to 
enable easy access for larger vehicles. 
 
The proposals are considered necessary for the purpose of relieving or preventing congestion 
and in particular to relieve parking pressure on roads within close proximity to the controlled 
parking zone. 
 
All of the proposed measures have been subject to consultation with the Police, Fire & 
Rescue, Ambulance, FTA, RHA, District Councillors, Hertfordshire Highways Area Office and 
local residents. 
 

 

 
 


